Textul propunerii:
The fact that the draft law will have a significant impact on providers of electronic communications networks and services and on providers of equipment, technologies and software used in communications networks, given that, inter alia, (a) it prohibits the use of technologies, equipment and software contributing to 5G electronic communications services whose manufacturers do not have authorisation, according to the draft regulatory act, (b) establishes a transitional period for the use of unauthorised equipment of up to 5 years – which affects ownership, business continuity of providers of electronic communications networks and services and free competition on the market, which is also noted in Section 3 of the Explanation of Reasons to the draft law;

We consider that it is necessary to revoke the administrative act by which the procedure was initiated in order to filling in the missing points/remedy of the defects referred to above, and, alternatively, at least, to extend the period of public consultation by a period of 17.08.2020 by a period of 45-60 days from the date of publishing the draft law, so that the issuance of the administrative act allows for a genuine consultation and remedy of the defects.
The draft was not fully discussed with stakeholders (carriers, suppliers, industry associations, etc.). The consultation period is only eight working days, and it is impossible to complete a comprehensive and detailed impact analysis in such a short time.
The draft law does not take into account the huge negative impact on network operation and stability in the current epidemic situation, including the huge impact on economic recovery after the epidemic.
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